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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  

NOTICE OF CONSULTATION 
Cape York United Number 1 Claim (QUD673/2014) 

23 May 2024 – Lakeland Town Hall 
This notice is to advise that Cape York Land Council (CYLC) will be consulting with Traditional Owners of the area shown 
on the map below in relation to the proposal by the Department of Transport and Main Roads (DTMR) to instal 
Continuously Operating Reference Stations (CORS) in Lakeland at the junction of the Peninsula Developmental Road and 
the Mulligan Highway. The infrastructure will include: 
• two boreholes approximately 800mm depth; and 
• steel reinforcements of the boreholes to support and stabilise the concrete base on which the CORS will be 

installed (1.5m x 1.8m) 
Details of the meeting are as follows: 
Who: Traditional Owners of the proposed site CANCELLED  
Date: Thursday 23 May 2024 CANCELLED 
When: 10:00 am – 12:00 pm 
Venue:     Lakeland Town Hall, 4 Sesame Street, Lakeland QLD 4871 

*Video conference facilities will also be available upon request. 

 
Purpose of this meeting: 
The purpose of this meeting is for CYLC to: 
• discuss the notice provided by DTMR; 
• discuss cultural heritage within the project area; and 
• discuss management of the project under the Aboriginal Cultural heritage Act 2003 (Qld). 

Please contact CYLC on 1800 623 548 or email crushford@cylc.org.au if you have any questions regarding the meeting 
or to confirm your attendance by Monday 20 May 2024.  
If there are any changes to this meeting this will be advised on CYLC’s Facebook page and website. 
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